
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
8th February 2024  
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
  
I hope that you and your families are well.  Our Year 11 students continue to impress us 
with their hard work and excellent behaviour in lessons; they really are a credit to you. 
  
The final set of mock examinations begin after February half term; your child has been 
provided with a personalised copy of their timetable.  This set of mock exams will run 
slightly differently as we want to avoid "collapsing" our usual timetable for an extended 
period of time as this would negatively impact on those subjects with a coursework 
element to their course.  As you will note from your child's timetable, French speaking 
exams will begin immediately after the break and students will sit a number of exams in 
the Auditorium during week 2.  The remainder of their exams will take place in lesson 
times during weeks 1 and 3 of next half term.  Class teachers will communicate what is 
happening when to their classes. 
  
Students have recently participated in sessions with members of the Senior Leadership 
Team on revision timetables, using past papers and mark schemes for independent 
revision and stress management.  They also continue to be offered revision resources 
such as highlighters, flashcards etc. 
  
This final set of mock exams is extremely important, and students should do their best 
to get organised and revise as soon as possible. These exams are another opportunity 
to recognise gaps in knowledge, practise exam technique and build up that all 
important exam "stamina" by concentrating and writing for extended periods of time in 
exam conditions.  Each department has provided an overview of what needs to be 
learnt for each exam and these can be accessed via Student POD. 
  
 
 
On the home page, select "Assessment Information". 
  



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

      Select Year 11 Spring. 

 
  



 
 

Scroll through the subjects to see the revision lists.  Below is a Geography 
example. 
  

 
On POD, you will also find a useful section on revision techniques should you need 
them.  Students also know where to access useful revision resources. 
  
The key to success with revision is a steady and consistent approach and we would 
appreciate your support in ensuring that your child is preparing for these exams at 
home.  If you require any support, please don't hesitate to contact Mrs Bamborough 
(Year Manager) or Mrs Byers (KS4 Director of Learning). 
  
Thank you for your ongoing support. 
  

With kind regards, 

Nicky Falconer 

Head of School 

0191 5270757 

 


